
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 3 April 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and students 
 
Update 
 
I hope that you and your families are safe and well. 
 
I appreciate that the last few weeks have been very challenging and thank you for all your efforts 
adapting to the new ways in which we are working and communicating with you. Under the 
circumstances, it feels strange to write to you on what would have been the last day of term. 
 
Nevertheless, today we break for the Easter holiday and it is important that we all have time to 
spend with our families and loved ones. During the break students may wish to continue with their 
established routines and access remote learning, however teaching staff will not be setting any 
new or additional work over the next two weeks. 
 
From Monday 20 April and during the weeks that follow we will contact every family to check that 
your child has the necessary access to learning resources and materials to continue with their 
studies as best they can. We are evaluating our arrangements for remote learning on an ongoing 
basis and after the break we will continue to prepare and provide updated, new work on a regular 
basis for as long as school remains closed to students. 
 
I would welcome any feedback, concerns or queries you may have about the arrangements we are 
making for home learning, please use the hello@voy.hlt.academy to do so. 
 
I will write again soon. In the meantime, I wish you all the very best over the forthcoming weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr T Eastaugh 
Principal 
 
 


